1. Home

Richmond Station Newsletter - March 8, 2018

By Richmond Station March 08, 2018 | 8:54 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

The Richmond district has seen a drop in auto break-ins over the last few months due in part to the work of our highly visible foot beat officers and the Park Smart campaign. The foot beat officers have been hanging flyers and educating the public.

Just remember don't leave valuables in the car, and if you must, lock them in the trunk out of site.

Park Smart flyers can be printed by businesses in the community by going to: www.FWCBD.COM/PARKSMART or by calling Richmond Station. The flyers are available in several different sizes.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Suspect Involved In the burglary of a business in Southern District 24-144

November 22, 2024 | 9:10 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Suspects 24-143

November 22, 2024 | 6:03 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests 8 Suspects in Organized Retail Theft Series 24-142

November 21, 2024 | 9:16 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

Officer Involved Discharge 24-141

November 16, 2024 | 12:23 AM Featured Announcements News Release